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Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 

Peer feedback is a great formative assessment strategy. Peer        
feedback engages students in the learning process and scaffolds the      
language of learning.   
Research suggests that peer feedback is most effective when students 
feel comfortable with each other and supported by their peers,      
respect each other's opinions and feel able to take risks and make 
mistakes. 
Teachers create an environment in which risk-taking is accepted and 
there are no 'put-downs' from other students when mistakes are 
made. They always intervene when 'put-downs' do occur, making   
certain that students understand there is no place for this in a      
learning classroom. 
Teachers deliberately conduct activities that serve to develop an    
atmosphere of cooperation, support and trust and explicitly teach 
students how to give feedback and how to receive feedback. 

They model the process in a very explicit way, articulating for students what they are doing and drawing 
attention to the language they are using.  
Some strategies used for peer feedback.  
 

Two stars and a Wish 

 Students identify two positive aspects of the work of a peer 
and then express a wish about what the peer might do next 
time in order to improve another aspect of the work. 'I want to 
give you a star for the start of your story and a star for the way 
you described the house. I wish that you will tell us more about 
Billy.' 

 Teachers model this strategy several times, using samples of 
student work, before asking the students to use the strategy in 
pairs on their own. They check the process and ask pairs who 
have implemented the strategy successfully to demonstrate it 
to the whole group. 
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Plus, minus and what's next? 

 Students comment on what was done well in relation to the success criteria, and also on what 
could be done better. This strategy may be better used after the students have become adept at 
using Two stars and a wish. This strategy can also be used as part of self-assessment, where stu-
dents use 'What's next?' to set a personal learning target. 

 

Warm and cool feedback 

 When students comment on the      
positive aspects of a peer's work, they 
are said to be giving warm feedback, 
and when they identify areas that need 
improvement, they are providing cool 
feedback. They provide hints on 'how 
to raise the temperature' when they 
give advice about how their peer could 
improve their work. 

 

 

 

Traffic lights 

 Students green-light (using a green highlighter on the 
margin of the work) the work of their peer to indicate 
where the success criteria have been achieved, or    
amber-light where improvement is needed. 

 This strategy is best used on a work-in-progress,       
although it could also be used, with coloured sticky 
notes, to provide feedback on a final piece of work. 
The suggestions for improvement would then relate to 
the next occasion on which the students undertook 
work which required similar skills - writing or number 
skills, for example.  

 
 
 
 
 

Teachers off class 

Recently teachers have been off class due to illness. Unfortunately it is that time of the year where 
many students and teachers are sick. At times it is difficult to find casual teachers. In addition teachers 
attend professional learning sessions which is vital for their professional growth. Thank you for your  
understanding.  
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Celebrating 125 Years Tea Towel  
 
We are really proud of Ms Lloyd who has designed this special tea towel to celebrate 125 years of    

public education at Berowra Public School. What an amazing teacher and artist! She has captured the 

essence of the Berowra Public School including the old Coral Trees. These tea towels will be on sale for 

$12 on 24 September. They are limited so feel free to purchase more than one!  

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Have a great week. 
 
 
 
 
Chantal Mamo 
BTeach BEd MA Creative Arts  
R/Principal Berowra Public School 
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One of the challenges we face as teachers is the wide range of abili-
ties that each class has in maths.  There are some students who are 
already ready for high school maths and some that find maths a real 
challenge.  For this reason, in each lesson I use two approaches to 
how students access their mathematical learning.   
Firstly I use open tasks.  For each learning outcome we cover from 
the NSW syllabus, we start with an open question for students to 
explore, such as: 
 
WALT investigate the order of operations? 
LEVEL 1—explore answers made with 3 numbers only.  
e.g. 3X4+5 
LEVEL 2—explore answers with 4 numbers, including brackets  
e.g. (3X4) + (5X6) 
LEVEL  3—include brackets, negative numbers or ‘power of’  
numbers e.g. (-3)²X4-(5/6) 
 

 
Secondly, I show pupils different levels they can focus on 
to complete the task.  The first level is an easier way in so 
that pupils who find the idea being taught challenging 
have the opportunity to find success.  These pupils are 
encouraged to draw or use hands on resources to sup-
port them.  The second level is usally where students are 
expected to work at year six and the third level takes 
them beyond the expected year six learning.  Ultimately, 
students are encouraged 
to start where they feel 

comfortable and move into their learning zone where they try the 
next level of work.  My role is to help students find success in their 
learning zone.   
In this way students own their learning and are not simply doing 
what they are told to do, but are actually engaging with the learn-
ing.  Learning is widely recognised as far more successful if the stu-
dents take ownership of it rather than simply completing tasks they 
are told to. 
Finally, to complete the aim of total engagement, students write 
me a note at the end of each lesson to let me know how they went 
with the idea being taught.  This gives me a further idea of how to 
support them in the next lesson.  I love seeing the class work in this 
manner, driving their own maths learning forwards. 
 
Mr Cottrell 
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Kindergarten Excursion 
Teddy Bears Picnic 

Muogamarra Nature Reserve 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

    
KBlue and KRed  

went on an excursion to Muogamarra Nature Reserve  
to learn about PAWS and the needs of all living things. The children 

 went on a bush walk, explored the environment, played games and also  
had a picnic with their teddy bears and soft toys.  

It was a fun day enjoyed by all. 
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Arts Alive - Town Hall Choir 
 

On Monday 5th August, Berowra Public School’s Town Hall 
choir performers (selected year 5 and 6 students) went to the 
Sydney Town Hall to be part of the Arts Alive Primary Choral 
Concert. We performed as part of the Combined Primary 
Choir which was made up of more than 20 schools from all 
over Sydney.  
 
We had a rehearsal and then we were let out to eat dinner 
with our family before the concert. In the evening, as the 
choir, we sang together 10 songs to the large audience inside 
the beautiful Town Hall. My favourite song was ‘Star Dance’.  
 
As well as the choir performing there were many other acts to 
enjoy such as the piano and marimba soloists and big bands! Araliya from year six received a 
certificate for designing the cover of the concert program. It was a great experience. 
Thank you Mrs Withford for helping us to learn the songs all year and preparing us for this 
amazing concert. 
By Aimee H – 6B 
 
Thank you to all the children for all their hard work and to the parents who dropped them to 
school early for Wednesday rehearsals each week. I would like to particularly acknowledge 
Aimee H and Bella C from 6B who were lucky enough and dedicated enough to perform in this 
choir for four years, from year 3 to year 6. This choir is traditionally for year 5 and 6 but some-
times I need to include some year 3 and 4 students, so these girls started in year 3!  
 
I would also like to congratulate all the choir on their outstanding behaviour during the re-
hearsal and evening concert. It is a very long day finishing around 9:45pm!! 
 
Mrs Alison Withford 
BPS Choir Conductor 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

Wed 4 September Science UNSW Comp 

Thurs 5 September Uniform Shop open 3-3.45pm 

Fri 6 September BPS Disco 

Mon 9 September Writing UNSW Comp 

Tues 10 September English UNSW Comp 

Wed 11 September Spelling UNSW Comp 

Thurs 12 September Maths UNSW Comp 

Fri 13 September Zone Athletics (wet weather back up day) 

Mon 16 September Area Athletics Carnival 

Mon 16—Wed 18 Sept Stage 3 Canberra Camp 

Tues 17th September Term 3 dance concert  -  KB, 2K, 2W, 2P 

Thurs 19 September Uniform Shop open 3-3.45pm 

Tues 24 September 125th Anniversary Assemble from 10am 

Fri 27 September Last day of Term 3 

Mon 14 October All students and staff return to school for Term 4 

Wed 16—Fri 18 Oct Stage 2 Broken Bay camp 

Thurs 17 October Uniform Shop open 3-3.45pm 

Tues 22 October Teacher’s Day 

Mon 28—Tues 29 Oct Stage 2 Gibberagong incursion 

Thurs 31 October Grandparents Day 
Uniform Shop open 3-3.45pm 

Fri 1 November Kindergarten 2020 transition Part 1 

Fri 8 November Kindergarten 2020 transition Part 2 

Thurs 14 November Uniform Shop open 3-3.45pm 

Fri 15 November Kindergarten 2020 transition Part 3 

Mon 18 November Stage 2 Berowra History presentation—Nathan Tilbury  

Fri 22 November BPS Disco—red and green 

Thurs 28 November MaDD Night 7pm 
Uniform Shop open 3-3.45pm 

Tues 3 December High School 2020 Orientation Day for Year 6 students 

Tues 10 December Stage 3 Surf Lifesaving excursion 

Wed 11 December Presentation Day 

Thurs 12 December Year 6 Farewell dinner 

Wed 18 December  Last day of Term for 2019 
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Please come in to the school office to 
collect an application form before the 
end of Term 3 
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NOTES YOU MAY HAVE MISSED 

Sent 
Out 

Subject Distribution Response 
before  

13/2 School Contribution K-6 ASAP 

13/3 Classroom Resources K-6 29/3 
OVERDUE 

1/5 Stage 2 Broken Bay exc 
  Deposit required 

Yrs 3&4 12/9 
23/5 

3/6 Stage 3 Canberra exc 
  Deposit required 

Yrs 5&6 5/9 
20/6 

31/7 Term 3 Gymnastics Kindy 15/8/19 
OVERDUE 

4/9 Zone Athletics (wet weather backup) 3-6 6/9 

4/9 125th Anniversary sausage sizzle K-6 17/9 

4/9 Stage 2 Broken Bay  
Medical and what to pack list 

Yrs 3&$ 25/9 

4/9 Summer Tennis 3-6 26/9 

4/9 KY & KP Teddy Bears Picnic (wet 
weather backup) 

KY & KP 27/9 

‘Parent Online Payment’ (POP) is the  
departments preferred payment method. 

Don’t forget to send a permission form to the class 
teacher. 

Hi everyone, 
Rachel is an ex student of BPS.  As most of you know, Rachel has had a long and tough journey over 
the years with her chronic pain condition.  We have been alongside her on this horrendous journey, 
and through persistence and many hours 
of investigation and research, we finally 
have a diagnosis and potential cure. 
 
Rachel has been diagnosed with Trigemi-
nal Neuralgia by a Neurosurgeon in the 
United States.  This condition is rare in 
children. 
 
Rachel will be having life changing brain 
surgery in October in the United States.  
We have set up a GoFundMe page to 
raise money to cover her surgery costs.  We hope that this surgery will not only change her life but 
help to educate local medical specialists here to ensure that no other child has to suffer through this 
excruciating condition. 
https://www.gofundme.com/f/help-cure-rachel?
utm_source=customer&utm_medium=copy_link&utm_campaign=p_cp+share-sheet  
Thank you for your support 
Kylie Waite 

https://www.gofundme.com/f/help-cure-rachel?utm_source=customer&utm_medium=copy_link&utm_campaign=p_cp+share-sheet
https://www.gofundme.com/f/help-cure-rachel?utm_source=customer&utm_medium=copy_link&utm_campaign=p_cp+share-sheet
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Disclaimer:    Advertisements placed in THE CREST 
do not reflect an endorsement or otherwise by 
Berowra Public School of that product or service.   
Information in the advertisement is entirely the re-
sponsibility of the advertiser.  
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Vote for Community Grant—Water Park 
 
There is a team of people and organisations working together to try and bring some new modernised  
infrastructure to Berowra.  We aim to have a combined Water Splash Pad, as well as dry play equipment, 
that is wheelchair accessible, and accommodating for children with ALL abilities. Please help us by filling 
out this survey, so we can show our local government how much this is wanted in Berowra. 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/C7YQKFD 
  
Our Main Aim 
 
To provide an Inclusive all abilities Playground in Berowra that has a splash pad and dry play equipment. 
“Inclusive” means that equipment can be used both by children with disabilities, and children without, 
together. To foster better interactions in the community and break down exclusivity walls for all. To en-
courage and facilitate a play environment where children can be themselves as safely as possible, where 
all kids can just be kids. 
  
Objectives for Design 
 
- Playground Equipment that caters to all ages, all abilities. 
- Ramps or level grounds for Wheelchair access on most play equipment. 
- Water Splash Pad that will have a recycling water system. 
- Some play equipment to be a challenge towards learning, i.e. climbing walls etc.. 
- Sensory equipment and if space permits, a quiet place for brief time out. 
 
For the last 5 months I’ve been working closely with Apex Berowra and Berowra Recreation Facilities  
Project to gather community support. The more we can show the government that the whole of Berowra 
and surrounding  suburbs is behind this, the better the chances are that we will have this playground 
built. 
Thankyou in advance – To follow progress please go to: - Berowra Inclusive Water Playground Project. - 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/480290466059043/ 
 
Crestina Drew 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/C7YQKFD
https://www.facebook.com/groups/480290466059043/
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